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HOMMA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL  
PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL  

Fundraising Update 

 Hello Homma Families, 
 

Each year, our Homma PAC provides approximately $30,000 in ongoing support to our school community with funding for 

technology, school-wide educational events (like the Artist-in-Residence program), sports equipment, library books, field trips, 

the Outdoor Classroom, and workshops (about sexual health and internet safety) for students and parents. To sustain our PAC-

funded initiatives for Homma, the Homma PAC is inviting your support through several offerings this school year. Thank you for 

considering the options that work best for your family.  

 
We are kicking off our winter campaign NOW!  
 

Our first popcorn day will be Wednesday, November 16th right after school. Homma PAC will be selling Buttersalt (vegan, 

but may contain traces of dairy) popcorn from Kernels on a first-come, first-served basis for $2 per bag (cash only). We will 

set up at one table near the main entrance and one table near the playground/basketball courts. We hope to see you there!  
 

Order your holiday poinsettias, floral arrangements or wreaths now for pick up in front of Homma on Tuesday, December 

6th after school. Please place your order online at https://tomekichihomma.growingsmilesfundraising.com/home.  

Order deadline: Friday, November 18 at 12:00 PM 
 

Looking for gifts for family, friends and colleauges? Everyone loves Purdy’s! Order your holiday chocolates for pick up on 

Tuesday, December 6th after school. Please place your order online at https://fundraising.purdys.com/1560969-99853.  

Order deadline: Monday, November 21 at 12:00 PM 

 
Future Plans – more information to come! 

 

• Winter 2023 (January/February) 

Early in the new year, we will be offering seeds to start your gardens from West Coast Seeds. Also, back by popular 

demand will be our Steveston-crafted, locally-sourced, ready-to-heat and serve savory pies from Mr. Cooper’s Pies.  
 

• Spring 2023 (March/April) 

Be on the lookout for our ever popular, hanging basket fundraiser. We are also looking to organize a pub night!  
 

• Summer 2023 (May/June) 

As soon as the weather turns nice, stay tuned for a car wash and freezie days to cool you down!  
 

• All school year! 

Have you tried 74CO5? This Steveston family-run business offers delicious Mexican delights delivered directly to your 

door. All you need to do is order online (https://www.74co5.com/) anytime this school year and put “Homma” in the 

“Special requests” section (15% of all orders will support the Homma PAC).  
 

 

We truly appreciate your generous support of our Homma PAC and school community! 
 

 

Questions about PAC initiatives, programs or support? Please email: contacthommapac@gmail.com 

Check us out on Facebook and Instagram for important updates and reminders: @HommaPAC 
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